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FAO General De Chastelain (Chairman of Business Committee) 

UDP revised proposal for remainder of Opening Plenary 

This proposal is unchanged from our proposal of 25th July save that we 
propose that the 'Opening statements' be raised to the first item. The 
reason for this is simply that as the talks will have resumed from a break of 
some six weeks, it may be useful to allow the participants to outline then-
views and positions on issues to be dealt with such as decommissioning 
and the comprehensive agenda. 


